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Summer Hours at the Winters Community Library begin in June  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Summer hours at the Winters Community Library, a branch of the Yolo County 
Library system, will begin on Monday, June 3.  The hours will be Mondays, 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Tuesdays, 1:00 to 8:00 p.m., Wednesdays, 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Thursdays, 1:00 to 8:00 p.m. and 
Saturdays, 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.  The Library will be closed on Fridays and Sundays.   
 
The reduced summer hours have been set in an effort to bring expenditures more in line with revenues.   
This schedule allows the Winters Community Library to maintain evening, morning and weekend hours, 
and stay open a minimum of five days a week.  Summer reading programs, knitting programs and 
preschool story times will continue as usual.   
 
“We are pleased to be able to continue to serve the community of Winters during the summer,” said 
Yolo County Librarian Patty Wong.  “And, we welcome the continued conversation with our customers 
to help us design the best library possible with available resources.”  
 
Over the summer, the Winters Community Library will be polling customers to see how these new hours 
serve their needs.  The Winters Community Library is located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters and 
Winters Community Library staff can be reached at (530) 795-4955. 
 
For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with 
the Yolo County Library on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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